Mead Quilters’ Newsletter October 2023.

First of all you will be pleased to hear that Mary Rawlings is making a good recovery after her fall at our September meeting. We wish her well and look forward to seeing her back at Mead before too long.

Those of us at the evening meeting last week thoroughly enjoyed Sarah Humphry’s entertaining and informative talk about her quilting life and her insistence that “modern” quilts can still be planned and attractive. @edwardandthewhitebear


Show News

Janet Goddard has provided this update for us.

There is NO NEED to put a sleeve on your quilt which will be hung using skirt hangers hooked on the frames.

There is still need of some help in the kitchen from 1pm until we close.
Please let me know if you can spare an hour.

Cakes may be delivered on the Friday evening or on Saturday morning too .🍰🍰🍰

If you have goods to sell on Joan’s stall, please collect a form on which to itemise your wares. Joan also has some price labels. We suggest you write the price on the front and your name on the back and a description if possible.
Mead will take 20% commission from each item.

It would be really helpful if you or a friend / relative could collect your exhibits at the end of the show.

October Meetings
· 3rd October 9.30 am. Workshop with Ginny Edwards on how to turn ribbons into useful fabric for projects such as book covers, bags, cards.
You will need to bring scissors and pins and a hand sewing kit or sewing machine if you wish to progress your piece during the morning.🪡

· 17th October 7.30 pm. Our popular Book Group returns. Bring along a favourite sewing / quilting related book or one that you that you have recently enjoyed and tell the rest of the group about it. 📚

So, there’s a busy month ahead for Mead Quilters. Do encourage all your friends and families to visit the show. It will be cash only on the sales tables, but cards can be used at the entrance and on refreshments.

